Ambleside Academy
Pream Believe Shine

Principal’s Message

Dear Parent/Carers

Year 5 have had a great trip to London this week. | was
in regular contact with the group throughout their time
away and was always pleased to hear such positive
updates. | will write to parents of the current Year 4
pupils to check the feasibility of the trip next year. We
know it’s a costly trip, but if there is enough interest to
make it viable, | will do what | can to keep this amazing
experience up and running.

“It was a pleasure to take such
enthusiastic and well behaved
children, who were so polite to
members of the public” Mrs Eaton,
Y5 teacher

L

“I liked the Wonderlab in the Science
Museum because you could test friction on
different slides. | also really liked watching

the Lion King show and my favourite

character was Little Simba” Ollie, Class 17

And your generosity with Harvest Donations was
overwhelming. We took three full carloads of foods and
treats to the Framework, London Road centre, and staff
there were extremely grateful. The children have shown
great compassion and enjoyed giving and sharing.

Thank you.

Ms J Bromley

Principal

Parentpay: make sure
you have registered for
Parentpay as we will be

cash free after
Christmas!

4t Oct 2019

Newsletter
Upcoming Diary Dates:

g8th & gth SEN coffee morning — Please book time

Oct slots with Mrs Hastie

10th Oct Class 21 Parents welcome to class
assembly at 2.30pm

14t Oct Class 11 &12 to Brackenhurst

15t Oct Open afternoon

16t Oct Parents’ evening

17t Oct Class 10 to Brackenhurst
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. Homework projects

There are some amazing homework projects
displayed in school at the moment. Thank you
for all your hard work creating and crafting
with your children. This week, we must give a
special mention to Kelsey in Class 11 for her
Stonehenge, and to Abbie in Class 10 for her
Cave with Stone Age artwork — your
homework projects are stunning!

\ This work really shows what the children are /
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learning and remembering.
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Year 3 Stone Age Day at
Brackenhurst

The day will be spent outdoors
and it is likely to be wet. The
children must wear Wellies and
have Waterproofs!




